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Friday 2nd November 2018 

 

Parking 

 

Please note that parking & dropping off 

children on the yellow zig-zags outside the 

school gates is not allowed.  They are there 

to show that the area must be kept clear to 

allow an unrestricted view for approaching 

drivers and children wanting to cross the 

road.  Please use the car park opposite. 

Thank you  
 

Learning Conversation 

 

Learning conversations are being held for all 

children in the week beginning 12th November.  

Please can you sign up on the sheets outside 

the office to make your appointments.   
 

Hilltop Deposits 

 
Please make sure that all Year 5 and 6 

children have paid their deposits for the 

Hilltop Residential trip in February.  They 

were due in on 1.11.18 and we still have some 

outstanding.   
 

Autism, Practical Tips For Parents 

 

Aylsham High School are holding a FREE 

workshop on Tuesday 6th November from 

9.15am – 11.45am. Please see attached leaflet 

for more information.  

 

 

 

 

 

Norfolk Young Farmers 

 

Norfolk young farmers have a countryside 

club near you!! Want something a bit 

different, challenging & loads of fun? The 

club is for children ages 10-16 years @ 

Hevingham Village Hall from 7-8.30pm, the 

club will be run fortnightly on Thursday 

evenings for more information please call 

01603 731307 or visit www.norfolkyfc.org  

 

Working Memory 

 

On Tuesday 13th November Aylsham High 

School are holding a FREE workshop from 

9.30 – 11.45am. During this workshop we will 

explore what working memory is, as well as 

ways for you to support your child with 

their working memory skills to help increase 

their confidence and ability when reading, 

writing, doing arithmetic or studying for 

exams. Working memory problems are 

common in specific learning differences 

such as dyslexia, dyscalculia and 

ADHD.There will be useful resources and 

handouts for you to take home.  This free 

workshop has been designed for anyone who 

has contact with a child of school age who 

has difficulties with working memory e.g. 

parents/carers, grandparents or other 

family members and will be delivered by our 

Dyslexia Outreach Service. To book your 

place please email Monica Harding on 

mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk or call 

her on 07780 887348. 

 

Welly Boots 

 

As the bad weather is approaching please 

can your child/ren bring their welly boots to 

school. Please bring them in a plastic bag so 

they can hang them on their peg and keep at 

school during the week. 

 

 

http://www.norfolkyfc.org/
mailto:mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk


Remembrance Assembly 

 

Please remember we are holding our annual 

remembrance assembly on Friday 9th 

November @ 2.45pm, we would love to see 

many of you there.  

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Romy Mactavish Finley Cave 

Maddie Reid George Townsend 

Eli Upton Lucy Feltham 

Theo Watling Morgan Browne 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates 

 

November 2018 

 

Fri 9th – Remembrance Assembly @ 2.45pm 

– all welcome.  

Tues 13th – Learning conversations 3.30pm 

– 5.30pm 

Wed 14th – Learning conversations 3.30pm 

– 7.00pm 

Wed 14th – Individual school photos 

Thurs 15th – Family Learning SAW Day – 

Bodies, Diabetes focus – All welcome 

Fri 16th – Children in Need – Non uniform 

£1 contribution 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 


